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I-195 westbound and Exit 1A ramp to I-295 to be closed and 

detoured tomorrow in Hamilton, Mercer County 

Closures necessary for litter cleanup 

 

(Trenton) – The I-195 westbound Exit 1A ramp to I-295 southbound will be closed and detoured from 10 

a.m. until 2 p.m. tomorrow, Thursday, October 20, in Hamilton, Mercer County. The closure is necessary 

for litter cleanup. The following detour will be in place: 

 

I-195 westbound Exit 1A to I-295 southbound detour:  

• Motorists wishing to take I-195 westbound Exit 1A to I-295 southbound will be directed to continue 

on I-195 westbound which becomes Route 29 northbound 

• Take the exit to South Lamberton Road/Duck Island 

• Take ramp to I-195 eastbound/Route 29 southbound 

• Keep right and take Exit 1A to I-295 southbound 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 

encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates and 

real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on the NJDOT 

Facebook page. 
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